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June 18, 2021 
 
Hello Dalewood Golden Hawks! 
 
On Monday, June 28 you will be given the opportunity to bring your child to school to pick up 
any belongings that were left at school and drop off any borrowed iPads, chargers and cords 
that you may have. 
 
The following schedule will be used: 
 
10:45-12:00 – Last names beginning with A through H 
 
12:00-1:15 – Last names beginning with I through P 
 
1:15-2:30 – Last names beginning with Q through Z 
 
Please have your child go to the entry door that they would normally use when they come to 
school.  A staff member will be sitting at a table to do a verbal health attestation, record the 
time your child entered the school and receive any borrowed ipads or other materials that you 
are returning.  Hand sanitizer will be available and a mask must be worn inside the building.  
Students will enter the building, go to their classrooms, pick up their belongings and leave the 
school from the same door that they entered.   
 
Any belongings that have not been picked up will be thrown out.  We will not be storing them 
over the summer.  If the above times are impossible for you, please reach out to your child’s 
teacher.  You are welcome to ask a school friend to pick up for you.  If you ask a friend to pick 
up for you, please indicate that to the staff member at the door when you check in so we can 
make note of it. 
 
Have a safe, healthy summer! 
 
Ms. Chute 
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